

Good afternoon,

Due to the uncertainty of the weather we are currently experiencing (snow and ice) and a weather forecast which can't decide whether it will be freezing over or not, we regretfully are going to cancel this Saturday's Quest day.

Please email us back as to whether you would prefer your entries carried forward or a refund (please note that this can take up to a couple of weeks due to our card provider)

Looking forward to seeing you at future competitions here at Beacons,

Kind regards,

The Team at Beacons